
Dr. Glenn T. Seaborg, Chairman of the U.S. Atomic Energy Commission and
Nobel Laureate, will speak in La Jolla March 25 for Charter Anniversary.

March 19, 1962

Dr. Glenn T. Seaborg, Chairman of the U.S. Atomic Energy Commission and Nobel Laureate, will speak in La
Jolla on Sunday evening, March 25, as the San Diego campus celebrates the 94th Charter Anniversary of the
University of California.

His topic will be "New Paths in Education."

The Charter Anniversary ceremony will be held at Sherwood Hall, Art Center in La Jolla, at 8:00 p.m. A section
of the auditorium will be open to the public.

The Charter Anniversary, observed on all the University's campuses, commemorates the founding of the
University in 1868.


